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Please pray for Roger Blum, Barbara Dahme, Fern Preston, Sheyenne
Seely, Andrew & Cindy Ruenzel, Dawn Dohn, Lorelei Hartung, Baelyn
Schwab,  Pam  Dutenhoffer,  Clayton  and  Karen  Johnson,  Sally
Kushman,  Dan Lingor,  Viril  Layton,  Martha Jerke,  Sandy Wolf,  Barb
Wacholz,  Sharon  Dixon,  Dallas  Tschappat,  Irene  Feickert,  Tracy
Norman, and Myron Voegele. 

Please inform the Pastor or the church office when you or a loved one
is hospitalized.

Camp Minneboji – Register  now for  Camp Minneboji.   Registration
information  packets  are  located  on  the  table  in  the  South  Narthex.
Register.  Registration will close May 1st.  Contact the church office to
add your name for the van list.  Camp is June 16 – June 22, 2024.

The April edition of the Lutheran Witness is on the table in the South
Narthex.  

Thank you for your prayers these past several months.  It was greatly
appreciated.     Geraldine McIntire

In memory of Gladys Felix, memorials were given to St. Paul’s.

Please sign the fellowship booklet attendance.

Youth Group Rummage Sale on Saturday, May 11th from 8am-3pm 
– Please think of us during your spring cleaning! We need baby and 
children’s clothes, jewelry, books, toys, tools, electronics, small 
appliances, etc. Large appliances, large pieces of furniture, mattresses,
broken items, and adult clothing will NOT be accepted this year. 
Donations will be received Monday, April 1st to Wednesday, May 8th. 
Donated items can be placed on the stage or church garage. Proceeds 
from the rummage sale will benefit St. Paul’s youth ministry. Thank you 
and God bless!

MAIN STREET LIVING – April 21, 2024  KDLT (NBC)  This the Life – 
10:00 AM – “No Place to Hide”   10:30 AM – Worship – Rev. Steven
Weispfennig presents a message titled “The Good Shepherd’s Sheep
Hear His Voice.”  The sermon is based on John 10:14-16.  For more
information go to the web site: www.mainstreetliving.com.

http://www.mainstreetliving.com/
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THE LUTHERAN HOUR – April 21, 2024  “More Than He Bargained
For”  The Luthe
ran Hour can be heard on KAWZ 88.1 at 9:00 am or Bismarck radio
station KFYR at 7:30 am on Sundays.

Organist:  Sunday – Cyrece Kono  Wed – Cyrece Kono

Sunday Attendance:  April 7:  8:00 am – 99    10:45 am – 118
  Wed.:  24
Bible Study: Sun:  74    Wed: 10am - 4  5:15 pm – 6   7pm - 8

Offering:  April 7 - $8,475.00
Coffee - $120.00    Missions - $50.00
Amount to meet budget:  $12,569.00 per week

THIS WEEK AT ST. PAUL’S:  (April 13 – April 21)

Sun      8:00 am Worship Service
           9:30 am    Bible Study, Donuts and Coffee 
           9:30 am Sunday School
         10:45 amWorship Service
          12:30 pm Prayer Service
         5-7:00 pm Youth Group Meeting

Tue       6:45 pm Choir Practice
           7:00 pm Church Council Meeting

Wed     10:00 am Bible Study 
   5:15 pm Women’s Bible Study

           6:15 pm Worship
           7:00 pm Colossians Bible Study

Thurs     9:00 am Quilting
           7:00 pm Rural Gospel Initiative Meeting
 
Sun      8:00 am Worship Service
           9:30 am    Bible Study, Donuts and Coffee 
           9:30 am Sunday School
    10:45 am Worship Service
           2:00 pm Gathering God’s Flock



Lighthouse Preschool Spring Fundraiser
*********************************************
The Lighthouse Preschool will be holding our spring fundraiser during the
month of April.  This year we are going to host a raffle style fundraiser.
We  have  had  some  very  generous  donors  from  around  Aberdeen
contribute items for this raffle.  Tickets will be for sale April 2-May 3 and
cost $10 each.  

A few of the items available in this raffle include:
- $275 Kens Grocery gift card
- Brown County fair midway package
- Wylie Park staycation package
- Camping Stove and chairs package

A complete list of the prizes can be found in the narthex as well as tickets
available for purchase.  All ticket stubs and money are due back to Cindy
or Jenelle by Friday, May 3rd.  The drawing will be Wednesday, May 8th.
You will be contacted if you win!

All proceeds will be donated to the preschool and used to purchase new
toys and curriculum for next year and to help fund our tuition assistance
program.

Thank you for being wonderful supporters of our preschool!
 It is a blessing to serve your families and teach your children.  

-Jenelle Siebert


